Dufferin Marsh Committee
 
Executive Meeting Minutes
 
September 14, 2010.
Grackle Coffee House
 
Present were: Mary, Charles, Eric, Sheila
Regrets: Jill, Donna, Liz, Linda
(no quorum)
 
Eric called meeting to order 8:20 P.M.
Minutes were reviewed.
 
-Wine Tasting Review-Mary commented it was really good-some people said best yet. 58 attended. Mary suggested separate tables for the wine, to have people mingle and move around.
One person could be at each table to describe the wine. Could have some tables and chairs but not enough for everyone to sit. To carry forward to another meeting. Eric has settled with Jill re expenses. Mary is yet to settle with Jill.
-Swift Night Out-July 24,2010 review-12-15 people turned out-very successful. Swifts were observed.
-Loosestrife Removal- at least 3 sessions have been done-still some to do-hip waders are required. Mary is attending an upcoming workshop in London re invasive species. Hopefully, she will obtain info for us to work with and bring to next meeting.
-Goose rope removal and phragmites removal- to do Wed. Sept.22,2010 6 P.M. Eric to send e-mail to recruit volunteers. Mary to bring pails, gloves, sponges,Round Up.
-Movie Night Out-Aug.25,2010. "Dead In The Water"-attendance about 25. 11/2 hour discussion period followed. Next movie "Banana Split" Wed.Oct.20,2010.
-Bird Feeder Workshop-Sat. Sept.18,2010 10 A.M. Mary has advertised to local schools and put up posters. Coffee from Grackle( Mary to talk to Amanda). We will use Amanda's mugs.  Eric to purchase juice boxes. Everyone to bring hammer. Come before 10A.M.
-Planting Oct.23,2010 10A.M. behind new arena. We have a grant to cover costs. Mary notified arena. Also to advertise to curling club, hockey club, etc. To bring forward next meeting. Donna to do posters. Eric to do media advertisement.
-Conservation award-3 DMC representatives to attend Wed.Oct.6,2010 at Madsen's. Eric to e-mail reply.
-ORM hike-to discuss at AGM.
-Mysterious orange fluid-threat to Marsh-Ministry of Environment rep has taken more samples (waiting on results). MOE rep will speak to owner of plaza.
-Replace boards at learning shelter-they are being burned/vandalized-can be done in Oct.Carry over to discuss at Oct. meeting.
-Donna has sandwich board. Eric suggested we use it with posters for Bird House Workshop Sat. Sept.18,2010. Mary to get board from Donna.
-Budget-to carry forward.
-AGM Sunday Nov.7,2010 at Cold Creek Conservation-hike at 2:30 P.M. meeting 4:30 P.M.
-Visions and objectives to be main topic at Oct. meeting.
-Collaborative report-Mary. Mary is to register scarecrow for DMC. She wants everyone's recyle things.
Mary has been making grant applications-6 grants applied for.
She is trying to get ecology students from Seneca College.
Everything to be in by Oct.1,2010.
-Weir-Mary is working on this. She asked Eric for design drawing and estimate of cost.
-New business-Mary suggested we have a generic sign to be placed at Grackle 1 week prior to meetings, with Amanda's permission.
-Eric will not be standing as chair as of AGM. He will stay as member at large. He has been chair for 4 years.
-Next meeting Tues. Oct.12,2010.
Meeting adjourned 9:40P.M.
 
Sorry I won't be at meeting, Eric.
Sheila
 
